
Newtown Public Schools 
Re-Entry Wellness & Mitigation Subcommittee Meeting 

June 3, 2020 
 
 

Minutes of the Re-Entry Wellness & Mitigation Subcommittee meeting on June 3, 2020 at 4 p.m. 
by video-conference 
 
Attendees:          

Anne Dalton  

Michelle Ku 

Lisa Kilcourse 

Kerri Sommer 

Karen Powell 

Donna Culbert 
 

Introductions 
Everyone introduced themselves 

The group reviewed the “pillar” definition - Wellness & Mitigation – and agreed on: 

"Actions to ensure the safety and well-being of students, staff and school community including 

mental health and reporting protocols" 

 

Emerging Ideas  

Three areas were identified:  

Risk Reduction Strategies 

Materials Needed 

Communication 

 

Specific Ideas 
Specific issues were identified: 

PPE supply 

Temperature (and other symptoms) screening 

Exclusion protocols 

Bus monitors 

Bathrooms 

Hand washing 

 

Karen will generate a Google Sheet based on Lorrie Rodrigue's template for everyone to 

contribute ideas between now and our next meeting.  
 


